Governor visit 19/11/15 Y6 Maths: Class 7 – Autumn Term 15
As soon as I entered the classroom I was so struck by how the class were so intensely engaged with the lessons they hardly noticed I was there!

I have always been impressed with the amount of work the classes can get through in a lesson and this was no exception.

Every one of the pupils were confident and knew exactly what to do and the emphasis was clearly on independent learning and that was exactly what was going on.  I enjoyed ‘talking partners’ and the willingness to tell each other explanations.  Miss O’ Brien gave very brief instructions at the start of a new aspect to the learning and all the pupils knew the school’s self- assessment very well.

They were also very happy to set their own targets!  Maths was a lesson they clearly enjoyed and so did I.

I’d like to thank Miss O’Brien for her skill in allowing the pupils to work independently and clearly enjoy the lesson.

 I had the opportunity to speak to two of the pupils who were keen to tell me they enjoyed the lesson, knew what to do if they did not understand and most impressively set their own targets.

 

Kind regards

Diane Challinor

 

 

Diane Challinor
 
Wirral SEND Partnership Officer
